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November 11, 2022 

PRESS RELEASE 

For Immediate Release 

L’Ordre des géologues du Québec returns to membership with Geoscientists Canada.  

VANCOUVER, November 11, 2022 – Geoscientists Canada and l’Ordre des géologues du 
Québec (OGQ) are pleased to announce the return of OGQ as a member of Geoscientists 
Canada. 

Geoscientists Canada is the national organization of the regulatory bodies that govern the 
practice of geoscientists in the provinces and territories. Geoscientists Canada’s mandate 
is to conduct collective, collaborative work on behalf of its member regulatory bodies in 
the interest of enhancing protection of the public and safeguarding public interests as 
related to geoscience practice. The organization facilitates and coordinates national 
projects in support of, and in communication with its members. 

At the Geoscientists Canada Board meeting on November 5, 2022, OGQ returned to 
membership in the organization with unanimous approval by the Board of Directors. 
OGQ’s membership further strengthens and enhances the national dialogue in support of 
geoscience practice in the interest of public protection.  

Speaking on behalf of the Board of Directors of Geoscientists Canada, President Yuri 
Kinakin, P.Geo., commented, “Geoscientists Canada is extremely happy to once again have 
OGQ participating in the organization and wants to thank David Albert, P.Geo., and the 
OGQ council, staff, and members for all the work and vision that was necessary to make 
this happen.” 

Geoscientists Canada’s Mission is to support its members in their efforts to improve the 
effectiveness of regulation in Canada and achieve excellence in the geoscience profession. 
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